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Wednesday 31st January 2024 
  

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
RE: Jennifer Bell author visit 
  
I am delighted to inform you that we have been able to book a visit from the author Jennifer Bell whose novel 

The Uncommoners we are currently studying.  She will run an assembly and a writing workshop for both year 5 

classes which is a fabulous opportunity for the children to ask questions about her work and discover how 

authors put their characters and plot ideas together.  

In order for this opportunity to go ahead we would like to request a contribution of £10.14 for this activity. This 
has been set up for you to pay through Squid Pay and the payment be made by February 23rd. Unfortunately, if we 
do not receive sufficient voluntary donations, we will have to cancel this experience  
 
Please return the reply slip to the office, and the voluntary contribution via sQuid no later than 23rd February 
  
Many thanks for your support.  
 
Mrs Venediktou and Miss Picton 
 
______________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
RE: Jennifer Bell author visit  
  
I give permission for my child…………………………..……….. in………………………………….class  
to take part in the author experiences. 
 
 
I have paid £10.14 voluntary single contribution on Squid Pay.     
 
 
  
Signed………………………………………………..        Date…………………………………..  
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